
 

 

26th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top 3 Attendance scores this week:  

1st Luther King 98.06 %         2nd Attenborough 97.06 %            3rd Ennis-Hill 95.34% 

Well done to Luther King for your fantastic attendance! 

Blue Some Good 

On the 9th February we will be holding a non- uniform day to raise funds for the mental health charity ‘Invictus’. 
#BlueSomeGood is a fundraising campaign set up by Invictus Wellbeing aimed at raising vital funds to improve 
the mental health of children and young people in West Yorkshire.  We invite the children to come into school 
wearing something blue to show our support for mental health.  

Aspiration Week  

We are keen to raise aspirations for all our children and will be holding an ‘Aspirations Week’ in school on the 
week commencing the 5th February. We will be inviting speakers from different professions into school to speak 
to the children and give them a taster of the different skills involved in their career. We are keen to showcase a 
range of professions in order to promote a variety of careers. Thank you so much to all those parents who have 
already been in contact to volunteer to talk about their career with the children. If anyone else would like to 
offer, please contact the school office  

NSPCC Rocks  

On Friday 2nd February, the UK’s leading child protection charity and Times Tables Rock Stars are teaming up for 
the 8th year in a row to celebrate the NSPCC’s Number Day. As a school we will again be participating in NSPCC 
Rocks which is the online times tables competition that will boost maths confidence alongside accuracy and 
recall speed. The children will work together to complete as many times table questions as possible.  If any 
families wish to donate any money to the NSPCC please can this be handed into the office.  

Valentines Disco 

Our wonderful PTFA will be holding another successful Valentines disco on the 9th February.  R/Y1 will be 2:50 -
3:20 and Y2/3/4/5/6 will be 3:20 – 4:05. Children will be able to bring a change of clothes with them to school 
on this day and will be given time prior to the disco starting to get changed.  Tickets will be £2.50 and include 
entry, crisps and a drink.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


